
Project Update: June 2017 

 

In the second half of 2016, studies were 

carried out to evaluate the forest use by 

the bare-faced curassow. These 

campaigns were very successful. The 

preliminary results of the occupancy 

models indicated a strong negative 

effect of the proximity to towns, such 

that, 6 km away from the populated 

areas, occupancy values were greater 

than 0.45. Also, the results showed the 

negative impact of logging on this 

species populations and confirmed the 

association of the species with the gallery 

forests.  

 

As of January 2017, we began to visit and interview local people about their activities 

in the forest and hunting activity (due to large precipitations, we are still carrying out 

this activity).  

 

In June 2017, we began the workshops at a local school and we painted a mural in a 

local house. During the following months, we will continue to develop the workshops 

and include more schools. 

 

 
 


